

12th May 2022

Dear Parents,

Re: Conversion to an Academy

You will be aware that Sale and Davys Church of England Primary School has been going through the process of becoming an academy with DDAT (Derby Diocesan Academy Trust) over the past two years.

I am pleased to inform you that this process was completed on May 1st 2022.

Parents should not notice any significant day to day changes. The Governing Body will remain in place and all staff have been transferred over to DDAT. The name of the school and school uniform will remain unchanged.

Conversion to an academy will bring many benefits to the school, including a much closer working partnership with the Church Education Team and access to local networks of support that will help us to continue to develop and improve our practice.

Being an academy, as part of DDAT, will ensure that our pupils get the very best education.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Briggs

Headteacher

Mrs N Read

Chair of Governors











